
  
 
 
 

 
 

 
 
 

 
 

Daca nu intelegeti continutul acestei scrisori, va rugam sa va adresati biroului receptie pentru a primi asistenta necesara 

 
 

 

Dear Parents, 

As you are aware, Wednesday 20th March is our Easter Bonnet Parade. Due to the weather forecast of rain we will 

need to hold this in the Junior hall. However we will need to change the times slightly in order to accommodate all 

those that wish to attend. 

The new times are: 

11am - Nursery (AM) in the Nursery. Enter through Dolman Rd gates 

2pm – Nursery (PM) and Reception 

2.40pm Year 1 and Year 2 

Please enter via the main reception area. 

Thank you for your anticipated support, 

  

S.Wilford 

Assistant Head Teacher 

 


